
 

 

10th May 2017 
 

Ofsted Inspection 19th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following our recent one-day inspection by Ofsted, we are proud to announce that our school  

 continues to be GOOD  

 and our SAFEGUARDING IS EFFECTIVE  
 

The Ofsted report is now available for you to read on the school website or on the official Ofsted website 
(https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk) from Thursday 11th May.  
 
Staff and Governors are very pleased with the report as it highlights some of the many strengths and positive 
aspects of our school.  
 
The inspection focussed on  

 Quality of teaching, learning and assessment 

 Personal development, behaviour and welfare 

 Outcomes for pupils 

 Early Years Foundation Stage 

 Effectiveness of leadership and management 
 
 
Staff and Governors will be incorporating the next steps highlighted in the report, as an integral part of our 
ongoing school improvement plan.  
 
Any questions or comments you would like to make regarding the Inspection day or the report, should be 
sent to head@stpauls.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
K L Price                                                  Anna Shone 
Head Teacher                                        Chair of Governors 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/

